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1) Guarantor(s), i.e., person(s) who is (are) responsible for the integrity of the work as a whole: 
• Gregory Kato, National Institutes of Health, gkato@mail.nih.gov 
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(http://www.icmje.org/ethical_1author.html): “Authorship credit should be based on: 1) 
substantial contributions to conception and design, acquisition of data, or analysis and 
interpretation of data; 2) drafting the article or revising it critically for important intellectual 
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• Vicki MacGowan and Kristine Partovi were responsible for biospecimen procurement, 
processing, storage, and management. 
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